
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SUMMIT HOUSE 
Summit House Assisted Living, 600 1st St, NW, Britt, Iowa 50423 

  

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
 

 
Our couple’s dinner was a huge success. Everyone 
enjoyed the meal and had a great time talking about how 
they met and how many years they have been together. 

 

 
These ladies put their creative juices together and made 
us some beautiful, decorated hearts that we hung around 
the building to make things festive. 
 

 

 

 

Celebrating March 

 

 

Catholic Mass 
March 6   10am 

Singing Cowgirl 
March 13   10:30am 

Jeff Buege  
Gospel Singer 

March 13   2pm 

Carl & Joanne Nord 
March 18   2pm 

Music Therapy/Talia 
March 26   10:30am 

Pastor John 
March 27   3pm 

Good Friday 
March 29 

Happy Easter 
March 31 
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    Women’s Heart Health Month 
            

 
 
The residents did a great job supporting women’s 
heart health by wearing something red for the 
day. 

                      

 
 
Thank you, ladies, for supporting heart health 
month for all the women around the world.  
Cardiovascular disease is the No. 1 killer of 
women, causing 1 in 3 deaths each year.  It’s a 
third of our mothers, sisters, friends, neighbors, 
coworkers and more. 
 
                 GO RED FOR WOMEN! 
 

 
 
 
 
                       

 

               Easter Crafting 
                           

 
With Easter right around the corner, we 
decided to start with some crafting to add 
some fun decor to the building. 
 
 
 
 

           The Royal Neighbors 
                             

 
 

The Royal Neighbors, a group from the 
Corwith area made their annual trip to the 
Summit House to celebrate Valentine’s Day 
with the residents.  They brought decorated 
heart shaped cookies for everyone, and they 
were delicious. 
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             John Deere Day 
            

 
 
To help us celebrate John Deere Day the cooks 
baked us up some cake decorated for the 
occasion.  The cake was even green.  Fun Fact:  
John Deere’s wife decided on the colors based 
on the color green of the fields and yellow for the 
harvesting. 
 
 

                          

 
 
The residents enjoyed the afternoon with coffee 
and John Deere cake and a lot of conversation 
about farming. 
 

 

                                                                  
           PJ’s and Pancakes 
                       

 
 

What a great time was had by all.  These ladies 
fitted right in with the theme of our party.  We 
had such a great turnout we should have made 
it into a fashion show. 

                                  
 
 

            Welcome Barb Marks 

 

                        
Barb joined the Summit House Family 3 

months ago.  She is from the Corwith area. 
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         Tenant of the Month! 
                       

 
Luella Lappe was born on July 29, 1937, on a 
farm in Titonka, Iowa.  She grew up on a farm by 
Wesley and attended Orthel #4 country school.  
She graduated from Britt in 1956.  After 
graduation she worked at Northwestern Bell as a 
switchboard operator in Mason City.  In 1957 she 
married Harold Cook from Britt at the 1st Lutheran 
Church.  Luella worked at the coffee shop for a 
short period of time until she became a stay-at-
home mom to their three children.  In 1988 on 
March 25, she married Bob Lappe at the Forest 
City Catholic church.  They lived in the Leland 
area before moving to Lake Mills.  Luella worked 
at Winnebago for 25 years in the Window 
Department before retiring.  Her and Bob traveled 
to Hayward, Wisconsin in the summertime to 
enjoy the beautiful trees and the quaint little town. 
Luella has lived at the Summit House for eight 
months. 
Congratulations on being Tenant of the Month!   
 

 

 

 

 

March Birthdays 
 

Those born from March 1–20 are Pisces, the 
Fish. Like fish, Pisces like to go with the flow  
in an easygoing manner, but on the inside,  
they are intuitive, intensely spiritual, and  
deeply emotional. If you were born between  
March 21–31, you are Aries, the Ram. These  
independent adventurers like to strike out  
on their own and are natural leaders. Their 
enthusiasm and confidence mean they have  
big and outgoing personalities. 
                     Happy Birthday! 
 
Angie Dummett     3/10 
Don Budlong         3/15 
Jim Gatchel           3/19 
Marj Pringnitz        3/19 
 
Staff 
Marcia Olsen         3/28 
 
 
 

              Employee Spotlight 
 

 
 

Introducing Becky Tvedt, who has been at the 
Summit House for 9 months as a Resident 
Assistant.  She lives in Britt with her husband of 38 
years.  Becky has two children and 3 
grandchildren.  Her favorites things about working 
at the Summit House are the tenants, the 
teamwork, and the staff.  Thank you for all you do 
for us. 
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